
From: Jeffrey Simpson <jsimpson@anderson4.org>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 9/23/2017 10:46:55 PM
Subject: Palmetto Flag for Pendleton Elem

Thanks for helping us. Mr. Bryant asked that I email you all to request a palmetto flag for my 
school. It is for Pendleton Elem in Pendleton, SC. The address is below for you to ship.

4 X 6 should be good.

Thanks so much!

902 E. Queen St.
Pendleton 29670

Jeffrey Simpson
Principal
Pendleton Elementary School
P-864-403-2500
F-864-646-8016
pes.anderson4.org
#WorldChangers

DISCLAIMER PLEASE NOTE: Email is provided to employees for the instructional and administrative needs of the district. 
E-mail correspondence to/from a district e-mail account may be considered public information and subject to release under 
the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act or pursuant to subpoena. Any files transmitted with this email are confidential 
and intended for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you are not the named addressee, you 
should not disseminate, distribute, retain, or copy this email or any attachments contained therein. If you have received this 
email in error, please delete and notify the sender immediately. 
 

Anderson County School District 4 
 
Pendleton, SC

mailto:Jeffrey%20Simpson%20%3Cjsimpson@anderson4.org%3E
mailto:LtGov@scstatehouse.gov
http://pes.anderson4.org

